Doney Park Water
“A Member-Owned Cooperative”

Minutes

April 25, 2018
Directors Present:      Jim Timney



Larry Davis





Richard Downey

David Spence

Selden Wasson
Also Present:
        
Bill Linville – General Manager




Rek Guthery – Operations Supervisor



Loren Cunningham CPA



Leslie Hoffman – Staff
The Board of Directors held their regularly scheduled Board Meeting at the Doney Park Water office at 5290 E Northgate Loop, Flagstaff AZ.  President Jim Timney called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.

The first agenda item was the approval of the March 2018 Board Meeting Minutes.  All Directors present reviewed the minutes. Director Wasson made a motion to approve the minutes.  Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
Next on the agenda was communication from members – No members present.
The next agenda item was the 2017 Audit Presentation from Loren Cunningham.  The 2017 Audit Presentation had no adjustments.  

Next on the agenda was the Annual Board Meeting.  

· Set the date by which the Nominating Committee must receive all candidates’ names (the Bylaws require submittal no later than 15 days before the Annual Meeting)                                   RECOMMENDED MAY 9, 2018 – Can’t be later in order to meet our printing deadline.
· Set the date in which the Nominating Committee submits potential board candidates to the office.  RECOMMENDED MAY 10, 2018 – Can’t be later in order to meet our printing deadline.  
Director Davis made a motion to approve, Director Downey seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.

The Board then reviewed the Operations/Field Reports, Office Reports, and Financial Statements.  Director Spence made a motion to approve, Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve the reports was passed.
The final agenda item was the approval of the Purchase Requests and Other Business.  The first purchase request was PO#16137- Pump Company Partnership (Open Sky well replacement) $13,907.50. The second purchase request was PO#16094 - Schlumberger (Pump, motor and seal for Marijka well) $83,930.00.  Director Spence made a motion to approve the purchase requests, Director Wasson seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve the purchase requests was passed.
Director Spence is very concerned about water conservation, and the future of long term water supply. He brought 2 bottles of sample water from Arizona Pure which is recycled community waste water, for the board to try.
Director Wasson made a motion to adjourn, Director Downey seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  The meeting adjourned at 12:12 p.m.

________________________________                       ________________________
Secretary
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